December 19, 1969

sendmg ten copies of our recommended changes in
the proposed revision of the Governing Regulations ge?
-and Rules of the Un1ver51ty Senate on matters
,pertamlng to pr1v1lege and tenure. These are

-ith you durlng our visit on December 15 with the
ollowmg addwns-—

: Page 7 of the Recommendatlon on the Governing
_'Regulatlons sectlon 11 was added.

Last two. paragraphs on page 2 and all of page 3
of the; recommendatlons on rules,concerning the procedure
for Hearlng Commlttee were added.

-

to submlt e recommen atlons To the Senate Council by
S _‘;aIanuary 6 in time for consideration by the University Senate
S gatills ]anuary meeting as requested. If you have questions
- or suggestions would it be possible for us to meet before
o "’?-that deadlme’? My telephone number is 2571 instead of
that llsted in the dlrectory.

_ Sincerely, ﬁ'
Yiltiary WW i
William F. Wagner @WU/"
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